

August 21, 2022
The Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack on the U.S. Capitol Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC, 20515

Chair Bennie Thompson, D-MS, and members: Zoe Lofgren, D-CA; Adam Schiff, D-CA; Pete Aguilar, D-CA; Stephanie Murphy, D-FL; Jamie Raskin, D-MD; Elaine Luria, D-VA; Liz Cheney, R-WY; Adam Kinzinger, R-IL

## **RE: Thank You for your Service to Our Nation**

Dear Committee Members.

I am writing to express my deep gratitude for the important work you are doing to investigate the egregious attack on our Capitol on Jan. 6 by domestic terrorists who were attempting to stop Congress from validating the presidential election, prevent the peaceful transfer of power from one administration to the next, and possibly overthrow our democracy.

I thank you for your commitment to the rule of law and the integrity of our democratic procedures, for the incredible amount of time that you have given to this investigation and will continue to give as the process continues, for the information that you provide to the citizens in your public hearings, for your commitment to follow the truth wherever it leads, and for your determination to ensure that such an attack does not happen again.

Further, I commend your bravery in the face of threats to your personal safety and your political careers. Thank your for your patriotism and your dedication to the people that you were elected to serve.

Sincerely, (Print Name) _			
(Print Name) _	 	 	 
Address	 	 	 

CC: President Joseph R. Biden